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                                                                                                                     19th March 2019                                                                                    
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Year 4 have been invited to take part in an interactive activity at Croxley Green Baptist 
Church called Easter Labyrinth which celebrates the Christian festival of Easter on the 
morning of Wednesday 3rd April 2019.  
 
We will be leaving around 9am and aim to be back in time for lunch as the activity itself 
takes approximately an hour. 
  
In order to walk safely, we need approximately 8 parent volunteers to help us to walk to and 
from Croxley Baptist Church. 
 
Please could you return the slip below by Monday 25th March giving your consent to your 
child attending this activity.  If you are able to support us by walking with the class, please 
also indicate this on the form and we will be in touch. 
 
Many thanks for your support. 
 
Thank you. 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Year 4 Teachers 
________________________________________________________________________ 
CROXLEY GREEN BAPTIST CHURCH – EASTER LABYRINTH 
 
Child’s Name: ………………………………………………………………………..  Class: 4  …………………… 
• I give permission for my child to attend Easter Labyrinth. 
• I am able/ unable to help with walking to and from the church.   
     (Please delete as appropriate) 
 
Health issues I wish to remind the staff of regarding my child: 
 
 
 
 
 
Signed……………………………………..           Date …………………………… 
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